4/24/24, 11:34 AM Mail - Consultations - Outlook

Brooklands Farm Development

Mon 4/22/2024 7:07 AM

To:Consultations <Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

You don't often get email from_Learn why this is important

| OBJECT

We live at Chestfield and feel we don’t need another development as we still
have the Bodmin development which has been passed. Our roads and shops
and schools will not cope with another development. Please take this into
consideration that we object thank you Paul & Diane Clarke
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